
 
 

“Times Two” Program 
 

All Batesville Soccer Club teams will require no less than two adults (suggested as unrelated), to 
be present at all team functions such as games, practices, picnics, etc.  No Exceptions! 
 
NOTE: 
 

1. The adults assigned can be a combination of coaches, parents, board members, etc. 
 

2. While the focus of this policy is the child, it also provides protection for the volunteers in 
case of misunderstandings. 
 

3. It is recommended that volunteers not provide transportation to non-family members.  
This is more of an insurance issue, but also has implications in regards to the intent of 
the “Times Two” policy. 
 

IMPORTANT! 
 
Failure to implement the “Times Two” program may adversely impact your participation in the 
club’s liability insurance coverage. 


